
 
9901 South Kedzie Ave. 
Evergreen Park, IL 60805 

 

 

November, 2015 
 
Dear Business Owner/Operator, 
 
The Evergreen Park Music Boosters Association is an organization that provides 
support to the Music Department at Evergreen Park High School.  Our bands and choral 
groups participate in a number of competitions, concerts and plays throughout the 
school year.  We assist with equipment and support that is not budgeted.  This would 
include: music/choral camp scholarships; band and choir college scholarships; 
equipment; props for plays and whatever else our Music Department would need our 
assistance with. 
 
The Music Boosters are sponsoring a Fundraiser Event at 115 Bourbon Street in 
Merrionette Park on Sunday, January 10, 2016.  We are asking for your help in the 
form of a donation of items for gift baskets to be raffled and or cash for this event.  Your 
name and/or business will be added to the Donators Banner; which will be proudly 
displayed at the ticket table. 
 
The Music Boosters, students and faculty of Evergreen Park High School genuinely 
appreciate your donation.  Note:  For cash donations of $100.00 or more we will provide 
1 free ticket for the event and donations of $200.00 or more, 2 free tickets will be 
provided for entry to our event.  Please make any checks out to EPCHS Music 
Boosters. 
 
Again, many thanks for your support and we would hope you can join at our Fundraiser 
at 115th Bourbon Street.   
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Louise Baldwin,  
President  
Evergreen Park Community High School Music Boosters 
epchsmusicboosters@gmail.com 
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